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Auburn Public School 

Newsletter 

Term 4,  Week 6  November  2017 

 Make Good Choices at Auburn Public School  

 

Be Respectful Be Safe Be Active Learners  

 

Principal’s Report 

 

Staffing 
 
We are currently beginning our planning for 2018. This 
includes a new 3 year plan with our vision for students, 
teachers and our community. More details about this will 
be provided shortly!  I will keep you informed about this 
important initiative. 
 
 

Music and Games Night  
 
Tonight is Music and Games Night. It is always a 
fantastic night organised by our SRC and everyone has 
lots of fun with great prizes and surprises on the night.  
 
 

Year 6 Fete 
 
Next Wednesday the 22

nd
 November is our Year 6 Fete.  

Starting from 11am, parents are welcome to come and 
enjoy the fete with their children.  There is a pricelist of 
the activities on the back of this newsletter.  Please come 
along as this is always such an enjoyable day for 
everyone. 
 
 

School Photos 
  
Thank you to everyone who ordered school photo 
packages when our recent photos were taken.  
 
Parents, school photos should be available before the 
end of the year.  
 

Kindergarten 2018 Orientation and 
Transition Mornings 
 
Over the last week we have welcomed all our new 
Kinders for 2018 and their parents to Auburn Public 
School in special morning meetings. We showed all the 
wonderful things our school does and the children got the 
opportunity to go into our Kindergarten classes during the 
morning.  A big thank you to all our teachers who 
assisted to make this a memorable event. A special 
thank you to Ms Shearman for her organisation of the 
event. A great time was had by all. 
 
 

ASPA Meeting 
 
Our next ASPA meeting will be on Thursday November 
23

rd
 at 9.15am in the Kinder Hall. Interpreters will be 

available to assist you. Hope to see you all there to 
discuss all the wonderful things happening in our school! 
. 
 

  

Auburn Public School 
Beatrice Street, Auburn 2144 

 

Phone: 9646 2200 
Fax: 9749 1654 
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auburn-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 
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End of Year Reports 
 
Reports will be sent home on Friday December 8

th
.  It will 

be a great chance to see all the improvement the 
students have made in their classwork in all subject 
areas. Teachers take a great deal of time and care when 
writing reports and I encourage you to keep them 
somewhere safe at home for future reference. 
 
 

Year 6 – End of Year Activities 
 
Already great planning is underway for the end of year 
events for Year 6 as they get ready to leave Auburn 
Public School and move on to High School. We have 
planned a Year 6 fete and a wonderful farewell evening. 
As well the students will be attending their High School 
Orientation Day shortly where they will learn all about 
their new school for 2018. It is an exciting time for them 
and we wish them well! 
 
 

Presentation Days 
 
We will be conducting our annual Presentation Day 
assemblies shortly. Years 3-6 will be on Tuesday 
December 12th and K-2 will be on Wednesday 
December 13th. We hope to see you all there as we give 
out awards to our students for achievement, citizenship 
and improvement during 2017. We also present other 
awards including- Library, Recycling, Sport and many 
others. 
 
Ms Lisa Borg 
Principal  
 

General News 

 

Uniform Shop 
 
The Uniform Shop has now relocated back to C Block as 
the renovations are now complete. 
 
The shop does not have a surplus of bags so please 
bring a bag with you – or you could donate some on your 
next visit. 
 
 

Cumberland Council – Garden Award 
 
Auburn Public entered the annual Cumberland Council 
Garden Awards in the category of “School Garden”.  We 
were the winner of the school/community garden award 
and received a voucher of $100 from Flower Power. 
 
A very special thank you to Mohammed Y, Sahal A, Majid 
E, Garba B, Ahmad F, Ekrem U, Ellie N, Mahmudi W and 
of course Mr Cross and participating teachers. 

 
Mr Hannouf 
School Counsellor 

 
In Class with 1/2T 
 
Poetry Writing 
 
1/2T has been learning about imaginative writing. Instead 
of writing a normal story, 1/2T wrote some poems to tell a 
story. They tried to use rhyming words and stanza 
instead of paragraphs. First they planned, composed and 
then edited and revised their poems. 
 
This is a poem by Mehnaz R. 
 
Jack and the Flum Flum Tree 
 
Granny had the purple spots 
But the really bad thing was 
There were lots and lots! 
 
The doctor said ‘”You have to find the flum flum tree 
you better not waste time 
So go be free!” 
So Jack, Stu and Rose went to the special Isle of 

Blowyernose. 
But as they went off 
Granny gave Jack     
A patch work sack. 
 
Later they were in danger 
When the boat was leaking  
It was just like a little eye peeking 
But finally they came to the Isle of Blowyernose 
With Jack, Stu and Rose. 
 
Mrs Chetty 
1/2T  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Auburn Public School   Term 4,  Week 6    Page 3 

After School Sport 
 
In Term 4, students from K-6 participated in after school 
sport with a focus on tennis.  Students learned how to 
balance, racquet skills, eye coordination, bouncing and 
controlling a ball.  They also practised tennis shots and 
serving a ball using their overhand and forehand. 
 
Denise Chalouhi 
Stage 2 Teacher 
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Merit Certificates 

 
Congratulations to the following students who were 
presented with their merit awards at recent assemblies. 
 
Class Certificate of Merit PBL 
 
KA Iman N Nawal D 
KC Rehana J Fardowsa A 
KJ Rain L Irene X 
1/2K Aisha S Ali S 
1/2M Chika O Janette M 
1/2T Saba Bo Samira M 
1/2R Ela D Shokria Y 
 

 
 

Term 4, 2017 

November 
 

Thurs 16 Nov Music & Games Night 
 K-2 4.30pm-6.00pm 
 3-6 6.30pm-8.00pm 
 

13-17 Nov White Ribbon Week 
 

Fri 17 Nov White Ribbon Day Assembly 
 

Tue 21 Nov Kindergarten Transition 
 

Tue 21 Nov Support Unit – Variety Christmas Party 
 

Wed 22 Nov Year 6 Fete 
 

Thurs 23 Nov Kindergarten Geography Walking Excursion 
 

Thurs 23 Nov P&C Meeting 9.15am Kindergarten Hall 
 

Fri 24 Nov Last day Starting School Well 
 

Thurs 30 Nov Pyjama Mufti Day – Gold Coin Donation 
 

December 
 
Mon 4

 
Dec End of Year Event – Funarama 

 KA, KC, KJ, KL, KR, 1J, K/1E, K/6N, 2/5W 
 

Tue 5 Dec End of Year Event – Funarama 
 1/2B, 1/2F, 1/2K, 1/2M, 1/2R, 1/2T, 2J 
 

Wed 6 Dec Stage 2 End of Year Event 
 

Mon 11 Dec Stage 3 End of Year Event 
 

Fri 8 Dec K-2 Christmas Assembly 
 

Fri 8 Dec Reports go home 
 

Tues 12 Dec 3-6 Presentation Day 
 

Wed 13 Dec K-2 Presentation Day 
 

Wed 13 Dec Year 6 Farewell 
 

Fri 15 Dec End of Term 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Advertising 

 
This newsletter is available as a community service.  The 
advertisements featured are at the request of clients and are not 
necessarily endorsed by Auburn Public School. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


